
 

April 28, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

H-307, The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

H-307, The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for a Backup Engine Generator in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is WaterOne, located at 10747 Renner Blvd., Lenexa, KS, 

66219.  

 

The funding would be used for a backup generator that would serve as back-up power for the Ralph Wyss 

Pumping Station at 22650 W 159th St., Olathe KS, 66061 which operates a 7.5 Million Gallon Reservoir 

and transmission main that greatly expands WaterOne’s service capacity to the quickly growing southern 

Johnson County area. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Representative Sharice Davids 

Member of Congress 


